7th March 2022 (CM/KL)





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent / Carer

S1 Trip to the Horsecross Theater - The Wonderful Story of Henry Sugar

The English department are pleased to inform you that we have organised a theatre trip for all S1 pupils to see a performance of Roald Dahl's the Wonderful Story of Henry Sugar at the Horsecross Theatre, Perth on Thursday 31st March 2022. The visit is part of our core commitment to offering all students cultural experiences in their time with us.

A coach has been arranged to transport pupils to and from the theatre. The coach will leave school at 1:15pm and return to school at approximately 5pm. As we will be returning to school after end of the school day, arrangements will have to be made to collect your child from upon our return. Alternatively, pupils will have the opportunity to be dropped off at one of the drop-off points indicated below if preferable:

- Birnam Institute
- Ballinluig
- Grandtully

The trip is significantly subsidised by the school to encourage participation by all. The cost is £13 per pupil which includes transport and theatre ticket. This is to be paid via ParentPay by Friday 18th March.

We appreciate that the cost of school trips can present a financial challenge for some parent / carers, and we are keen to support pupils and their families by considering trip bursaries and payment plans where appropriate. If you would like to discuss financial assistance for this trip, please contact the school office who will arrange for your enquiry to be passed to your child guidance teacher.

All pupils attending the performance will be allowed out of lessons at 12:45pm allowing them the opportunity to eat their lunch before we leave school at 1.15pm. Pupils can either bring their own packed lunch or purchase refreshments at Food to Go, but due to large number of pupils who will be eating an early lunch and time constraints a packed lunch is recommended. If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals a packed lunch can be provided for the trip in place of an in-school lunch. If you would like to order your child a packed lunch the forms can be found on the school website: School Trips - Ordering a Packed Lunch - Breadalbane Academy

Please be aware that this trip is covered by the Annual Consent Form you were sent earlier in the school year. If you have not yet returned your child's completed form, please do so as soon as possible. To give your child permission to participate in this activity please email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by Friday 18th March along with your preferred drop-off from the options above.

Yours faithfully

Mr C. Milne

Teacher of English







